
Dear brothers and sisters, 

In this letter you can read about happenings in past period July – September 2018 and also about our 

plans for next period. Thank you for your prayers. Let us know how we can pray for you. 

July 

- At the beginning of July we held another evangelistic meeting for ladies „Circle of Women“. 

Topic of meeting was „hope“, meeting was well attended and ladies were touched by 

message. 

 
„Circle of Women“ 

- Several kid’s and teenagers from our church participated at the denominational camps at 

Boračko lake. 

- We had baptism. We are thankfull to God for Tea and her decision to continue to follow 

Jesus and to confirm that with baptism in water. 

August 

- At the beginning of August pastor Slavko was speaker at the youth camp in Vrdnik, Serbia. 

- Mid-August we held our local church camp at the mountain Jahorina by Sarajevo. Video from 

our camp you can watch at https://youtu.be/Gefs9txOF3w PC Kolby Sasser. 

- At the end of the month Slavko was teaching on topic of Evangelism to participants of 

summer mission school in Bible School, Mostar. 

September 

- Our „Counseling center“ which we started in April, in partnership with „Izvor“ (CMA) 

organised seminar „Elements of counseling“ . Seminar was well attended, and beside 

participants from our country we had several participants from the region. 

 
Counseling seminar 

- In Sept we had our yearly church members work meeeting.  

- At the end of the month, Slavko and Kosta Milkov were teaching at level 2 of Langham 

https://youtu.be/Gefs9txOF3w


Preaching Seminar in Zagreb, Croatia. After that Slavko was speaking at the evangelistic event 

in Switzerland. 

- After the summer break we continued with our regular prayer meetings and Bible study 

groups, and also we rewived our Youth group which changed name and now is called LIT 

(Living in Truth). 

 
„Living in truth“ 

Family Hadžić 

- David started new chapter in his life, he went to Zagreb, Croatia to study Electrotechic and 

Computer Science. Jovana is on final (5th) year of Psychology in Sarajevo.  

Prayer needs and plans 

October 

- 02.10. – Evangelistic event „Circle of Women“. Pray for good attendance and for Petula who 

will be spaking at the meeting.  

- 20.10. – Sanja is one of speakers at the national ladies conference „Daughters of the King“. 

- 26-28.10. – Slavko and Mika Radovanović are teaching at the Langham Preaching Seminar in 

Zrenjanin, Serbia 

- Promotion of evangelistic  book „Cross on a Hill“ – Serbian edition, published by IFES, Serbia. 

November 

- 01-06.11. Slavko is participating at the anual FEUER (fellowship of evangelists on Universities 

of Europe) conference 

- 20-22.11. Langham Preaching Seminar, level 3 in Mostar, Bosnia & Herzegovina. 

December 

- 05-09.12. visit of team from Austria, distribution of Christmas parcels for kid's and food 

parcels. 

- End of December – Christmas concert and puppet shows. 

Pray for our humanitarian work and for 13 families whom we are helping with monthly food and 

hygieneparcels. 

Pray for Sabaheta who has pelvis cancer, surgery is scheduled for Oct 31st. Pray for  Mirjanu V. and 

Julijana who has health issues, and also for Senad who had hard trafic accident and is in proces of 

recovery. 

Pray for Chris and Katie who are leading  Youth group LIT, that through youth work they can reach 

young people who are not part of the church. 

Thank you for your prayers 

Brothers and sisters of the Evangelical Church „Kosevsko brdo“, Sarajevo 

 


